
 

 

 

     

   

 

 

 

 

  

WEEKLY UPDATE 
5th June 2019 

 

 

 
Our School Fete takes place on Thursday 13th June 6.30pm – 

8.30pm.  We are looking for support from parents to 

supervise the different stalls and games.  If you are able to 

help please return the slip or contact your child teacher via 

Seesaw.   

We are also looking for cakes, buns etc for our cake stall / 

tea room and chocolate bars for our Chocolate Tombola.  If 

you are donating, please bring to the school on Tuesday 11th 

or Wednesday 12th June. 

School will finish at 2pm on the day of the Fete. 
Bus service will run as normal. 

 

 

CARROWMENA TRIP 

 

On Monday 4th June P5 and P6 went on a Shared 

Education Trip with Damhead and St Eoghan’s to 

Carrowmena Activity Centre.  This was a fun filled day 

packed full of many activities. The children had great fun 

on the zip line, archery, bouncy castle, climbing wall and 

high ropes.  Many children braved their fear of heights 

and attempted the ‘Leap of Faith’. Even Mr Grant had a go! 

Although we had a few rain showers, the children had a 

very enjoyable day and participated fully.  

 

CLUBS REMINDER 

Most Term 3 clubs have now ended however there are a 

few sessions of certain clubs running over the next few 

weeks- please check the school website for exact dates 

for each club.  Surfing begins this Wednesday (5th June) 

for 4 weeks. Tennis this Friday is for children who 

attended during Term 2 only due to a missed session. 

 

PATHS PARENT AUDIT 

We would appreciate your feedback on the PATHS 

Programme which the school has been participating in.  A 

Parent Audit will be sent home with your child today.  Can 

you please complete and return this form to the school 

by Friday 7th June. 

AQE REGISTRATION 

REGISTRATION IS NOW OPEN! 

Registration forms are available from the AQE Office or 

can be downloaded from the website, under the heading 

REGISTRATION DOCUMENTS. ALL assessment centres 

are filled on a first come, first served basis.  

https://aqe.org.uk/ 

 

END OF YEAR CELEBRATIONS 

We look forward to seeing everyone at our upcoming 

Celebrations.  All family and friends are welcome, please 

see dates below: 

 

7th June  P1 Celebration Day at 9.15am 

7th June  P2 Celebration Day at 11.00am 

11th June  P6 Celebration Day at 9.15am 

11th June P3 Celebration Day at 11.00am 

18th June  P5C Celebration Day at 9.15am 

18th June  P5G Celebration Day at11.00am 

21st June P4 Celebration Day at 9.15am 

25th June  P7 Leavers’ Day at 9.30am 

 

 

 
 


